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22nd March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are very pleased to announce that from 19th April 2021 our in school catering will be managed by City 
Catering.   
 
We have attached a copy of their brochure, which provides information for you about the company and 
their values.  We have met with them a number of times already, and they have worked closely with us to 
tailor a menu which includes some firm favourites and exciting new options.  Please be assured that Mary 
and the kitchen team, who are familiar with all of the children’s individual dietary requirements and 
preferences, will be continuing to cook the meals on site.   
 
From the start of the summer term (19.04.2021) meals will be charged at £2.34 per day.  We have 
benefitted from a price freeze for the last three years however, please be aware that this new charge 
would be applicable regardless of whether we stayed with the current provider or changed to the new 
provider. Universal Free School Meal children (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2), and any child in receipt of 
Free School Meals will continue to receive a meal with no charge. 
 
Please see the school website for the menus for the summer term which we hope both you and your child 
enjoy looking at. 
 
https://stmichaelsstone.org.uk/parents/ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Julia Wass 
Headteacher 


